
NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION OF PROPOSED WATER AND WASTEWATER RATE INCREASE WITH 

AN EFFECTIVE DATE OF June 1, 2024  

 

TRIVIEW METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Section 32-1-1001(2)(a), C.R.S, to the Triview Metropolitan 

District and all other interested persons that a proposed rate increase has been submitted to the Board of 

Directors of the District with an effective date of June 1, 2024 Such proposed increase will be considered 

at a Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of the District to be held at 5:30 p.m. on Thursday May 23, 

2024 at the Triview District Offices 16055 Old Forest Point Suite 302 Monument, CO 80132. Any 

customer or interested persons may appear at said time and place for the purpose of providing input, 

comments or objections regarding the proposed rate increase. A copy of such proposed increase has 

been filed in the office of the District located at 16055 Old Forest Point Suite 302, Monument, Colorado, 

telephone number 719-488-6868, Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. where the same is open 

for public inspection.  

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

TRIVIEW METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 

/s/ James McGrady District Manager 

 

Dated: April 19, 2024 


